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Thu Dec 8 — Winter Festival (Lakeview Families) - 6pm-7:30pm 

Tue Dec 20—Choir Caroling field trip—afternoon 

Wed Dec 21—School-wide assembly (Parents welcome)—10:30-11am 

Fri Dec 23 — Last day of school before Christmas break 

Mon Dec 26 — Friday Jan 6  — Christmas Break. No School for students 

Mon Jan 9 — Classes resume after Christmas Break 

           

SCHOOL COUNCIL 

LOOKING DEEPER 
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Check out our website for more information about: 

• Christmas Supports 

• Angel Tree 

• Mobile Food Support 

• Sock it to ‘em Fundraiser 
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The Lakeview School Council would like to send a 

heartfelt thank you to all of those that purchased 

Kernel’s Popcorn!  

Deliveries will be made to each class sometime in 

mid-December, once the popcorn arrives. Notices 

will be sent out to families  at that time.  

Have a wonderful December, and be sure to check 

out the Winter Festival. Details will be on the 

website.  

Lakeview Winter Festival 

Thursday, December 8th 

6:00pm—7:30pm 

Join us for an evening of fun! Hot Chocolate, 

Popcorn, Handbells, Choir, Caroling, and an art walk.  

The Lakeview School Council will also be collecting 

items for their winter clothing drive, as well as the 

school pantry.   

FROM THE OFFICE 

 

Oki!  December is filled with lots of opportunities for our students 
to celebrate and give back to our community.   

This month our School Council is sponsoring a Winter Festival on 
December 8 from 6:00-7:30 pm.  It's a come and go event for our 
families with a variety of activities from a hallway art walk to hot 
chocolate and popcorn in the gym.  We will also have 
performances from our handbells and choir throughout the 
evening.  

As well, we are collecting gently used winter clothing from now 
until December 8, which will be made available to families for free 
at the Winter Festival. These items can be dropped off at the 
school office. 

Please note that we are collecting food items for our school pantry 
for the whole month of December, to be distributed to our families 
in need of some support throughout the holiday season and into 
the month of January. 

I would like to wish everyone a wonderful holiday season filled 
with joy and peace. 

All the best, 
Connie 
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